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June 9, 2022 
 

President and Members of City Council 

City of Pittsburgh 

 

 

 RE: KaBOOM! Contract Collaboration for Playground at West Penn Park in Polish Hill 

 

 

Dear Members of City Council: 

 

 Attached is a proposed Resolution authorizing the Mayor and the Director of the Department of 

Parks and Recreation and/or the Director of the Department of Public Works to enter into a Community 

Partner Playground Contract with KaBOOM!, Inc. to collaborate in the construction of a new playground 

at West Penn Park in Polish Hill. 

 

 Your favorable consideration of the attached proposed Resolution is hereby requested. 

 

 
      Sincerely, 
 
 
      Chris Hornstein 
      Department Director 
 

CH/gm 
 

cc: Andrea Ketzel, Senior Project Landscape Architect (via email) 
 Lorraine Mackler, Assistant Solicitor (via email) 
 Kathryn Vargas, Director of Parks and Recreations (via email) 
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